September 29, 2003

House on Haunted Hill 2 Meeting

The meeting was called at 9:02 by Brian 

Heather discussed Flier’s and also Make-A-Wish Kids

Fliers

· Alaina’s design will be used for the flyers.

· Flier circulation
· Place your name and where you are distributing them on the sign out sheet so multiple schools don’t get the same flier.  

· Flier’s can be picked up in Kathy Fajt’s office Maura 226

At the carnival we are going to try to invite Make-A-Wish kids which will get in for free.  Because the house is for them we are going to make the night extra special for them.

~Everyone went into groups and made up a supply list, if you have any of the supplies please contact shuhandsofhope@yahoo.com.  

The next meeting is Wednesday October 8, 2003

Meeting was Adjourned by Brian at 9:25

Respectfully Submitted,


Christina M. Hooker

